
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        June 24, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Councillors: 
 
 There will be a Special Meeting of the City Council held in the Council Chamber 
on Thursday, June 30, 2016 at 6:15 P.M. for the purpose of taking action on a Committee 
Report relative to a Home Rule Petition to convey park land comprising of 1,219 sq. ft. to 
North Shore Medical Center Inc. for construction of a roadway on the medical center 
campus and North Shore Medical Center will convey to the City of Salem a 6,298 sq. ft. 
parcel for park purposes. 
 
(The Committee of Whole will meet the same night on this subject matter at 6:00 P.M.) 
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       CHERYL A. LAPOINTE  
       CITY CLERK 
 
 


